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UNITED STATES

,
ATOMIC ENERGY COMMISSION-

- *

WASHINGTON. O.C. 20545

ir,,', , ** , MAR 7 1974
#

Arkansas Power and Light Company Docket No. 50-313
ATTN: Mr. J. D. Phillips

Senior Vice President
9th & Louisiana Street
Little Rock, Arkansas 72203

Gentlemen: c

Thank you for your letter dated February 13, 1974 forwarding a
report on Fuel Element-Orifice Rod Assembly Binding which occurred
at the Arkansas Nuclear One - Unit 1 facility. Your report will be
reviewed and evaluated and, should we require additional information
on this matter, we will contact you.

Your cooperation concerning this matter is appreciated.

Sincerely,
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hvis, Deputy 61 rectoro t .,

for Field Operations
Directorate of Regulatory Operations
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